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Dr. Mathias Jonas 

Secretary General, International Hydrographic Organization 

4b quai Antoine 1er 

B.P. 445 

MC 98011 MONACO CEDEX 

 

Subject:  MACHC Representatives to the IHO Council 

Ref:  IHO CL52/2019 Rev1 

 

Dear Dr. Jonas, 

 

At the 20th Conference of the MesoAmerican & Caribbean Sea Hydrographic Commission 

(November 30-December 3, 2019) one of the important agenda items was the selection of the next 

MACHC representatives to the IHO Council.  According to CL52/2019 Rev1, the MACHC was 

assigned two seats on the IHO Council.  Consequently, it gives me great pleasure to inform you and 

the IHO staff that the MACHC selected Brazil and the Netherlands to continue to serve in these 

important positions.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Kathryn L. Ries 

Deputy Director, Office of Coast Survey, U.S. National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration 

Chair, MesoAmerican and Caribbean Sea Hydrographic Commission 

MACHC.Chair@noaa.gov 
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